
ANZAM Doctoral Workshop Research Poster 
 
A poster session has been introduced into the 2024 Doctoral workshop in recognition of 
the importance of Doctoral candidates need to strengthen the communication of the 
academic and business impact of their research. 
 
This session allows Doctoral students to communicate their research (regardless of the 
stage of their candidature) to peers, academics and business leaders. This opportunity 
helps showcase the incredible research being conducted across business schools as 
well as providing the opportunity for participants to gain feedback that can help shape 
their research.  
 
Guidelines for the poster is available on the ANZAM conference website 
https://anzamconference.org/doctoral-workshop/submissions/ 
 
Up to eight participants’ posters will be recognised for the potential impact of their 
research. 
 
There are three award categories: 

1. ANZAM’s Journal of Management & Organization (JMO) will award recognition to 
up to 5 posters who communicate the strongest academic contribution. The 
Editor in chief, Associate Professor Vanessa Ratten will organise peer support for 
the 5 authors of these posters to help understand and navigate the publishing 
process.  

2. Two awards will be presented for the posters who communicate the likelihood of 
making the most business impact. These two awards are $500 each and 
sponsored by William Buck and by The Bridge International consulting practices. 

3. The third award will be awarded to the poster which communicates the most 
likely impact to business practice and academic theory.  

 
The deadline for submissions has been extended to Friday 18 October 2024 5pm 

https://anzamconference.org/doctoral-workshop/submissions/
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